California Transparency in Supply Chains Act Disclosures

Forest River, Inc. (“Forest River”) and its subsidiaries strive to be the leader in our industry by
manufacturing superior and safe recreational vehicles, boats, cargo trailers, buses and other products
that improve lives at work and play. Forest River has, and it will continue, to uphold the highest levels of
business ethics and personal integrity in all of its business interactions. Forest River’s success is a
reflection of how we all work together to uphold our values and conduct business with integrity, safety,
guality, and the customer in mind all the time.

Forest River is committed to complying with all applicable employment laws and regulations where it
does business, including complying with the applicable laws against child and forced labor. Part of our
commitment to compliance is doing our best to ensure that everyone we do business with is equally
committed to safety, integrity and quality. Even though Forest River’s suppliers are diverse and wide-
ranging, they are primarily based in the United States and are subject to its laws, rules and regulations
prohibiting child and forced labor.

Forest River does not currently (1) engage in verification of product supply chains to evaluate and
address risks of human trafficking and slavery; (2) conduct audits of suppliers to evaluate supplier
compliance with company standards for trafficking and slavery in supply chains; (3) require direct
suppliers to certify that materials incorporated into their products comply with the laws regarding
slavery and human trafficking of the country or countries in which they are doing business; (4) maintain
internal accountability standards and procedures for employees or contractors failing to meet company
standards regarding slavery and trafficking; or (5) provide employees and management, who have direct
responsibility for supply chain management, training on human trafficking and slavery.



